
MONROE

WE ARE LISTENING!

FRIDAY FEBRUARY 7, 2025 | 2 - 4PM
Harvey H. Benoit Community Center

SPEAK UP
WE WANT YOUR COMMENTS ON THE

2025-2029 CONSOLIDATED PLAN

We invite you to attend a public forum to learn more
about eligible programming and provide your

comments OR mail them to us!

The opening meeting will focus on key topics, including housing, transportation, economic
development, and public service, all of which will play a crucial role in shaping our

Consolidated Plan for the next 5 years.

The forum is designed to gather input and feedback from community members, agencies,
and stakeholders on the most pressing needs in these areas, with a particular focus on how

federal funds can be used to address unmet needs. The discussions will inform the
development of the city’s Consolidated Plan, which will be submitted to HUD as part of the

Annual Action Plan process. 

Your input is critical, and comments and recommendations gathered during this forum will
help prioritize projects and activities to benefit qualifying populations. 

Public comments will be accepted and can be submitted by mail to P.O. Box 123, Community
Development Division, Monroe, LA 71210-0123. or by email to communitydev@ci.monroe.la.us.


